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SUBMISSIONS TO THE UPDATE 
The Update is circulated three times per 

academic year in advance of the General 

Meetings. Submission deadlines for the next 

two Update issues are as follows: 

Issue II: Wednesday, January 22nd, 2025 

Issue III: Wednesday, April 16th, 2025 

The Update welcomes letters to the editor, 

upcoming event notices, or other submissions. 

Readers are encouraged to write in response to 

what they read in the newsletter or about other 

Faculty Association matters. Letters to The 

Update do not represent the opinions of the 

editor nor the OCFA Executive or Council as an 

organization.  

Please send submissions to The Update editor 

Amy Cohen, secretary@ocfaculty.ca or via 

intercampus mail, to the Vernon or Salmon Arm 

Campus.   

THANK YOU 
A special thanks to Raluca Fratiloiu and Matt 

Kavanagh for reviewing this issue of The 

Update. 

COUNCIL & EXECUTIVE MEETINGS 
OCFA Executive meetings are held once every 

two weeks. OCFA Council meetings are 

generally held once per month. If you wish to 

bring forward a particular item for 

consideration, please contact one of your OCFA 

Council members (contact info below).  

OCFA WEBSITE UPDATES 
OCFA Benefits Officer Marlo Edwards has been 

working on updating the OCFA website. 

https://d.docs.live.net/059043a6ab9451fa/������ϲʿ��������ѯFA%20Files_Complete/2024%20������ϲʿ��������ѯFA%20files%20(as%20of%2018%20June)/The%20Update/2024-25/Fall%202024/Fall%202024%20Update%20Draft.docx#_Toc149636774
https://d.docs.live.net/059043a6ab9451fa/������ϲʿ��������ѯFA%20Files_Complete/2024%20������ϲʿ��������ѯFA%20files%20(as%20of%2018%20June)/The%20Update/2024-25/Fall%202024/Fall%202024%20Update%20Draft.docx#_Toc149636774
https://d.docs.live.net/059043a6ab9451fa/������ϲʿ��������ѯFA%20Files_Complete/2024%20������ϲʿ��������ѯFA%20files%20(as%20of%2018%20June)/The%20Update/2024-25/Fall%202024/Fall%202024%20Update%20Draft.docx#_Toc149636777
https://d.docs.live.net/059043a6ab9451fa/������ϲʿ��������ѯFA%20Files_Complete/2024%20������ϲʿ��������ѯFA%20files%20(as%20of%2018%20June)/The%20Update/2024-25/Fall%202024/Fall%202024%20Update%20Draft.docx#_Toc149636778
mailto:secretary@ocfaculty.ca
/okanagan-college-faculty-association
/okanagan-college-faculty-association
/okanagan-college-faculty-association
https://www.facebook.com/ocfaculty
https://www.facebook.com/groups/3459590260743214
https://www.facebook.com/groups/3459590260743214
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https://g.co/kgs/nEbiwTX
https://g.co/kgs/nEbiwTX
mailto:lloewen@okanagan.bc.ca
https://g.co/kgs/WtFBxv2
https://g.co/kgs/WtFBxv2
mailto:bspelchan@okanagan.bc.ca
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Executive Reports 

President’s Report 
Sharon Mansiere 

LOCAL 
The Update is a great way to stay connected with faculty issues at the 

college. Your union executives all submit reports here so that you can 

arrive prepared at our General Meetings in the fall, winter, and the end 

of instructional year AGM. We hope you have taken part in the socials 

that we have had already in Salmon Arm and Penticton if they were your 

ŚŽŵĞ�ĐĂŵƉƵƐĞƐ͕�ĂŶĚ�ǁĞ�Ɛƚŝůů�ŚĂǀĞ�KĐƚŽďĞƌ͛Ɛ�<ĞůŽǁŶĂ�ĂŶĚ�sĞƌŶŽŶ�ƐŽĐials 

(21st 
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Program Development, Renewal and Retirement Working Group (PDRWG) - The Development and 

Renewal components seem to be workflow guidance documents, and they are clearly aimed at 

programs (not new courses) and seem to follow and incorporate many of the necessary steps I and 

others have done in the past in this sort of work. I have been assured they are not intending to change 

the Education Council (EdCo), and College Board practices as defined by the Act or our Collective 

Agreement. So should you identify any overlaps please bring them to your Chief Steward or a member 

of council or the Grievance Committee. There appear to be additional duties and tasks for chairs to 

complete that are not in our Collective Agreement (CA) and this is a concern for us. Internal and external 

consultations will be determined as complete or not by the Deans
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Salmon Arm and Penticton Socials ʹThese were well attended, and proportionally well attended when 

you consider the smaller numbers of faculty on those campuses. The ratio of engagement of our 

members to take time to attend our meetings always impresses other faculty associations in our sector 

anĚ�ƚŚĂƚ�ŝƐ�Ă�ĐƌĞĚŝƚ�ƚŽ�ŽƵƌ�ŵĞŵďĞƌ͛Ɛ�ĞŶŐĂŐĞŵĞŶƚ�ĂŶĚ�ŬŶŽǁůĞĚŐĞ�ůĞǀĞů�ŽŶ�ƚŚĞ�ŝŵƉŽƌƚĂŶĐĞ�ŽĨ�ƵŶŝŽŶ�

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/intl-student-cap-restrictions-reax-1.7328052
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/canada/article-tk-post-sec-reaction-to-international-student-visa-restrictions/
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Benefits Officer’s Report 
Marlo Edwards 
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Secretary’s Report 
Amy Cohen 
Greetings Fellow OCFA Members, 

I hope the Fall 2024 Semester has started out well for everyone. I would like to 

start off by expressing gratitude to the other members of Exec and Council for 

their all the work they do to serve our members. I am also grateful to former 

secretaries Sasha Johnston and Roen Janyk for being excellent resources and 

for answering my many questions about the secretary position.  

Since I took over the position of OCFA Secretary in June, I have engaged in the 

following activities: 

¶ Met with previous secretary, Sasha Johnston to transfer all files, items, and equipment and 

discuss the role and responsibilities of secretary. 

¶ Along with other members of exec, attended Connections and distributed OCFA information and 

swag to attendees. 

¶ Together with Adrian, coordinated the booking of the FGM at the Coast Capri  

¶ Communicated with administration in order to obtain a current members list (still have not 
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Association Council & Grievance Committee 

Members, 2024-25 

Executive 

President Sharon Mansiere 778-583-2509

mailto:president@ocfaculty.ca
mailto:chiefsteward@ocfaculty.ca
mailto:vicepresident2@ocfaculty.ca
mailto:treasurer@ocfaculty.ca
mailto:benefitsofficer@ocfaculty.ca
mailto:secretary@ocfaculty.ca
mailto:rfratiloiu@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:mconlin@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:lwillson@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:jhobart@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:sfazackerley@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:lloewen@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:lblais@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:bmay@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:bspelchan@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:tbridges@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:dacosta@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:stomoda@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:nbowman@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:lyouden@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:arice@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:cwallace@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:tkosowick@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:aboehm@okanagan.bc.ca
mailto:jkorcok@okanagan.bc.ca

